
 
Calling all Dunumians 

 
 

We are looking for some help to inspire our current crop of students. The Careers 

Department at Down High School would love to amass a collection of short 

videos, made by former pupils on their smart phones.  

 

Your 2-minute video might aim to do some of the following: 

• Introduce yourself. 

• Explain your current job title. 

• Summarise how you got there - the A-Levels you studied, your Post-18 

journey, the qualifications you have gained, and the valuable experiences / 

placements that add additional interest to your CV. 

• Reflect on what you have learned about yourself and what advice you 

would give to Sixth-Formers today. 
 

You can use any appropriate backdrop for your video and the style may be 

informal. 
 

If you are happy to do this, then please email your video short to Down High 

School  -  info@downhigh.downpatrick.ni.sch.uk 
 

Video shorts should be sent as a link to a web-based host and the school will take 

this as your consent to share the video content as we look to inspire current 

pupils. Please try to persuade some of your fellow Dunumians to take part as we 

want to represent as wide a range of career areas as possible and to really inspire 

our pupils. 
 

Thank you so much. We know that you would have found this really helpful 

when you were in Sixth-Form. 
 

 

Best wishes and Floreat Dunum  

 

The Down High Careers Department 
 


